November 23, 2009

MEMORANDUM
on extension of the Project 00054285
“Capacity Building of SALW Stockpile Management and Security”

The Contracting Parties, namely, the United Nations Development
Programme (UNDP) and the Ministry of Defense of the Republic of Belarus taking
their parts in the implementation of the Project, in terms of the Agreement on
Technical Assistance between the Government of the Republic of Belarus and
UNDP and as per the Project Document signed on 05.12.2006

Have agreed on the following:

1. The Project “Capacity Building of SALW Stockpile Management and
Security” will be extended to December 31, 2010 with funds increased to
1525511,97 USD;

2. The Project activities will henceforth be carried out in compliance with the
Project Document and approved Work Plan for the period from January 1 to
December 31, 2010.

Mr. Antonius Broek

UN Resident Coordinator,
UNDP Resident Representative
in the Republic of Belarus

Mlmster of Defense
of the Republic of Belarus




